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This building will be the place where 
all of our teams will stay on their first 
night in Alaska. After the long flight from 
the lower 48, they will sleep upstairs in one 
of our bunkbeds and eat breakfast before 
they drive to their assignment.

This is a huge step forward for our ministry. 
In 2022, we plan on doing some fine tuning 
of the missions base while we prepare to 
build a Base Director’s house in 2023.  Next 
year we will be doing a lot of landscaping. 
We will be planting grass, planting trees, 
moving topsoil to fill in low lying areas and 
laying more stone (you can see in this pho-
to that we need to extend the driveway 
around the building). Keep in mind that this 
land used to be undeveloped woodland till 
we purchased it. Now we can use this new 
building to disciple and send out our team 
members for the glory of God!

Thank you so much for your involvement 
in our lives. I have to raise my own mis-
sionary support in order to do my job. 
I continue to work for LightShine Ministries 
on a weekly basis and I need to raise $4000 
per month to cover those costs.  Your con-
tinued support helps me impact lives and 
build this ministry.  PRAY for me as I am 
working at our missions base. 

Hello Everyone!

I want to express my deepest appreciation for your support and prayer and give you a little update. 
At the writing of this newsletter (August 28), we have our final team working inside this new bunk-
house. It has been four years since we marked off the dimensions of the building (see the yellow 
tape below) till the bottom photo was taken a few weeks ago. This week, our second “Finishing 
Team” is installing our kitchen, flooring, bathroom fixtures and interior trim work. 

My passion is encouraging others to finish well and keep their eyes on Jesus!

Go to our website and see the work that is happening and click on our personal page to see the 
responsibilities that I have. Ruth and I appreciate your prayer and support. . Thank you so much!

Tom Denlinger - Founder & Ministry Director - 717.314.7760 (cell)  
My Email: 	 tomdenlinger@comcast.net
Make any checks payable to:    LightShine Ministries    P.O. Box 777   Mount Joy, PA   17552
To support Tom & Ruth Denlinger as missionaries online, CLICK HERE.
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